
“If a child is to keep alive his inborn sense of wonder, he needs the companionship of at least one adult who can  

share it, rediscovering with him the joy, excitement, and mystery of the world we live in.”  ~ Rachel Carson

Nature-Based Teacher Talk for K-5 Teachers
Thursday, October 10, 2024 • 4:15 to 5:30 p.m. via Zoom

Offered by the Harris Center for Conservation Education  •  Free
Facilitated by Jenna Spear and Jaime Hutchinson

W e created the Teacher Talk series to shine a light on nature-based teaching in the Monadnock  
Region. This year the Harris Center will offer a series of three teacher talks; autumn, winter,  

and spring. Each Talk will be presented by a local elementary school teacher and will highlight how they 
create and guide nature-based learning experiences for their students. Please join us on October 10  
for our autumn Teacher Talk!  

OCTOBER 10  •  Liz Lawler from Antrim Elementary School: As an early elementary 
school teacher, Liz will share how she uses her love of children’s literature to connect her students  
to the natural world through all seasons. Liz will share techniques for both bringing nature into  
the classroom as well as exploring the outdoors with young students, and how this work led up to  
creating Forest Fridays for her students.  

Our winter and spring Teacher Talks will be announced soon. 

uScan our QR code for the October 10 Teacher Talk Zoom link. 


